
 

Parent Night: Inclusive Education 

 

Please contact the office if you’re planning on 

attending. Muffins & Coffee will be provided  

 

Please see below for more information  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

Parent Night 

INCLUSIVE EDUCATION 

 

What is Inclusive Education? 

Inclusive Education means that all students attend and are welcomed by their neighbourhood 
schools in age appropriate, regular classes and are supported to learn, contribute and participate 
in all aspects of school life. Students may work on individual goals while developing their own 
strengths and gifts in a culture that provides opportunities to learn about and accept individual 
differences. 

We have many students with designations at Latimer Road and believe fully in creating an 
inclusive environment. Some parents feel isolated and would welcome the opportunity to 
connect and share with other parents (of both designated and non-designated students). 

We would like to offer an opportunity to make this happen. The evening is not limited to parents 
of designated students but all parents who are interested in connecting and those interested in 
knowing more about how we support all learners or have questions about District/school 
processes. 

The gathering will be informal and there will not be a planned agenda. 

Date: Thursday, Nov. 22 

Time: 6PM – 7:15PM 

Location: Library 

R.S.V.P to the office please as coffee and muffins will be provided. 604-576-9184. 
 
 

Kind Regards, 

Eithne Harrison 

Principal 


